
Independent Parts Sophia Maymudes
ACROSS
1. Feature of a wolf or 

a vampire
5. First letter of the 

NATO phonetic 
alphabet

9. Units at an ice 
cream shop

15. Square footage
16. "HOT TO GO!" artist 

Chappell
17. Play which asks "to 

be or not to be?"
18. "Great" F. Scott 

Fitzgerald character
20. "At some point"
21. Creator of Deep 

Blue
22. Easter egg 

decoration
23. Talking (up)
25. Headpiece for a 

drag queen
27. Single masted 

sailboat
29. Expertise of Ruth 

Bader Ginsberg
32. One of 43,607 for 

the Cape Cod 
National Seashore

33. "I'll do you this 
favor... this time"

36. Country celebrating 
independence on 
39-Across

38. Pungent
39. Celebration of the 

red white and 
blue... and a literal 
description of each 
circled word

43. Blue creature with a 
white hat

45. Piece in a string 
quartet

46. "Maleficent" actress 
with a sister named 
Dakota

50. Bird often seen in 
hieroglyphics

54. Nickname for UC 
Berkeley

55. Lead
56. Understand

57. Juggling, dancing, 
or solving a Rubik's 
Cube, e.g.

60. Type of steamed 
bun

62. Hip-hop group 
from Compton

63. Motivated
65. "What's the point?"
68. Capitulate
69. Poetic unit
70. Awards with Moon 

Man statuettes
71. Bonuses
72. "When ___ See Us" 

(2019 limited 
series)

73. Father

DOWN
1. Bit of Tex-Mex 

cuisine
2. Language spoken 

by over 400 million 
people

3. Brazil's all-time top 
goal scorer

4. ___ reel (bloopers)
5. Highbrow and 

pretentious

6. Misses an 
opportunity

7. Word before 4 (for 
the Beatles) or 5 
(for the "Queer Eye" 
team)

8. Informal segue
9. Ye Olde ___

10. "Please?"
11. Black cat or double 

rainbow, e.g.
12. Nickname for a flag 

flown on 39-Across
13. Disruptor of a 

princess's sleep
14. Total mess
19. Civil rights law of 

1990
24. "Ouch!"
26. Ripped again
28. Greenery-filled
30. Singer-songwriter 

DiFranco
31. Marry
33. "___ out!" (Ump's 

call)
34. Bludgeon
35. Oblong pastry
37. "I'll ___ and I'll puff 

and I'll blow your 
house down"

39. All-out
40. "Metamorphoses" 

poet
41. "I'm OK with that"
42. Slow run
43. Part of a min
44. Citation style 

(abbr.)
47. Representatives to 

the stars
48. Woman of habit?
49. Dumb-dumb
51. Sandwich served on 

a Vietnamese 
baguette 

52. "Pinky promise!"
53. Opposite of dense
56. Oozy stuff
58. Assert
59. Actress Horne or 

Headey
61. ____ Caddaby 

("Sesame Street" 
muppet)

63. Dr. who was a 
member of 
62-Across

64. T. ___ (Dino type)
66. Sharp laugh
67. Large Best Buy 

purchases
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